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Chart Alert 
 

 

!! URGENT !! 
 
Date:  23 December 2022 
 

Subject: Benslimane, Morocco 

Benslimane (GMMB) 

RNP procedures 

  

AIRAC AMDT 13/22 (eff 29 Dec) cancelled by NOTAM 

 
The Morocco AIRAC AMDT 13/22 (eff 29 Dec) is cancelled by NOTAM.  
 
The Jeppesen Airway Manual charts 12-1 and 12-2 for Benslimane (GMMB), Morocco airport were updated 
with revision 16 DEC 22 for the 29 Dec 22 effective date. As the AMDT is cancelled, the updated charts 
contain incorrect information effective 29 Dec. 
 
The existing 12-1 and 12-2 (both dated 27 AUG 21 / effective 9 Sep) depict the correct information. Both 
charts will be added into the Jeppesen Airway Manual again with the next available revision, are attached to 
this alert and are available for download from www.jeppesen.com.  
 

The 12-1 and 12-2 (dated 27 AUG 21) have still to be used after 29 DEC 22. 
 

 

 

WE STRONGLY URGE YOU TO MAKE THIS INFORMATION AVAILABLE 

TO APPROPRIATE CREW MEMBERS IMMEDIATELY! 
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